

WATCHUNG BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

Follow-up Invitation to Participate in the Referendum Ad Hoc Committee

The Watchung Borough Board of Education welcomes community input on planning for a referendum designed to enhance educational opportunities for the district's students.

An initial meeting, which was open to all Watchung residents, took place through Zoom on Monday, March 28, 2022, at 7:00 pm. Participants interested in serving on the Referendum Ad Hoc Committee were invited to notify the board office at referendum@watchungschools.us.

Any resident of Watchung who would like to join the committee, but has not yet expressed interest, should send a letter of intent to referendum@watchungschools.us, no later than Thursday, May 5, 2022.

For more information on the referendum and the ad hoc committee, please visit the referendum page on the district website. Questions also can be sent to referendum@watchungschools.us.

